
An exam analysis was conducted on the NRC written exam that was given on June 8, 
2007. Angie Orgeron, HLO Lead Instructor, and Joey Clark, Assistant Operations 
Manager, Training, reviewed all questions that were missed by at least 50% of the 
students. In addition, all questions that were missed by the student who failed the exam 
were reviewed. With the exception of one question, all questions that were reviewed were 
determined to be valid and accurate questions. One question was submitted to the NRC 
for consideration in changing the answer to two possible choices. 
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